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September 19, 1995

PGA&E Letter Nc. DCL-95-204

U.S. Nuclear Ragulatory Commission

ATTN: Docume nt Control Desk
Washington, [' C. 20555

Docket No. 50275 OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-3.23, OL-DPR-82
Diablo Canyor: Units 1 and 2

Reguest for Exemption to 10 CFR 73

Gentlemen

PGAE letter DL ©5-092, dated May 5, 1995, requested an exemption to

10 CFR 73 55(4' (L) and provided a draft of proposed changes to the Diablo
Canyon Power *:ant's Physical Security Plan (PSP). PG&E letter DCL 95-161,
dated July 28. 1395 contained a revision to the draft submitted in May

Enclosure 1 tc ‘us letter proposes revisions to clarify issues which were
identified on i3« stember 15 and 18, 1995, during conversations with the NRC
staff Enclosure 1 includes a description of the changes made as a result of the
telephone conversations.

Enclosure 2 to t*is letter proposes a revision to clarify issues, which were
identified on September 6 and 7, 1995, during telephone conversations with the
NRC staff. Enc.osure 1 includes a description of the changes made as a result
of the telephone cu.nversation

Enclosure 3 to this |=tter are the changes made to the proposed draft submitted
PG&E's lette" 1'CL 95-161, July 28, 1995.

Enciosuie 4 iz ' w Jdraft of the proposed changes to the PSP incorporating the
changes iderat.fi =d in Enclosure 1, 2 and 3. Changes are indicated by side bars
in the left marqin. Additions are indicated by bold type and deletions are
indicated by sir <e through markings.
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Enciosure 5 is a sketch of the proposed Security Building layout, once hand
geometry is ir place. It is not to scale.

Subsequent tc approval of the requested exemption described in the Enclosure
2, PG&E wiil submit a forma: request for changes to the PSP in accordance with
10 CFR 50.54(p).

The hand geometry system is scheduled for implementation on or about
September 22, 1995 PGA&E requests approval of this exemption prior to
September 22, 1985,

Should you require further information or clarification, please contact Ron
Todaro, Security Director, at (805) 545-4309.

Sincerely,
A) 1rddiat, fon w7
Warren H. Fujimoto

cc: Ronald G Todaro
CCC/RMS
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